H. Schievink 109 Oshawa Blvd S Oshawa, Ontario CANADA

Dear Mr. Schievink:

Please forgive the delay in sending you the enclosed prints of Bert's cabin. I am sure you will want to have them framed. They were done by a local artist who went with me to visit Bert the February before he died. The artist took photographs and did the print from a photograph. It is very accurate. The artist sells these prints in his shop in Morro Bay, so they are available to the general public. They are especially precious since vandals burned down the cabin about a year ago. This saddened all who knew and loved Bert because the National Park Service was contemplating moving out the contents of the cabin, putting a plaque on the door telling about Bert and leaving it open as a place for meditation. Now that possibility no longer exists.

I plan to quit my job this year and begin work on the book about Bert in ernest. Thank you very much for your informative letter. Very truly yours.

Jane Elsdon